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ANNOUNCEMENTS - 1/05/16

Adopt a Rehearsal: This week Juan Russ, Franklin Wyatt, and Randy Barefoot adopted
January 5, 2016. Eric Kopecky and Moore Philharmonic have signed on to adopt another
one soon; the Tenor Section has adopted next week and Richmond Community College
Theater (thanks to Jason, Henry & Susan) has adopted another. Yay!

$450 was received from Country Bookshop ticket sales. About another $105 was turned
in just tonight from ticket sales. We will have final count after final deposits and after
the treasurer confirms that we have not counted any monies twice.

***Not mentioned at rehearsal: Don’t forget to pencil in Saturday, January 23" when
we have our “retreat” from 9:00 AM to (probably) noon-ish — extra rehearsal with light
refreshments.

Etalia fundraiser netted $103 but the restaurant doubled it (essentially 10%) to $206.
They said our group had the best response they had ever had, and invite us to do
another one soon; also checking out Moe’s, Outback, and maybe Elliot’s.

50/50 raffle — take was $172.50 (net, after prizes given out). Thank you Cindy Cline for
volunteering people to sell tickets in the lobby. Our goal is to expand this to a wider
audience in the Spring, including pre-sales to individuals in the community, not
necessarily limited to the concert audience.

10 new members! Welcome all. If you have any questions re membership contact your
section leader (listed in the Member’s Handbook) or Stephen at
stephengourley@my.unt.edu .

If you have not yet turned in your Christmas music, please do so ASAP;
erasing/returning/refiling by the Music Library Committee will take place January 21.

Thanks to everyone who helped decorate the Holiday Concert Stage. It was exquisite
and we have received many compliments!



